
                     POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                        August 30, to September 5, 2020 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 254 calls for service.  

 

 

Theft from a Vehicle 

Between 8-30-20 at 9:00PM and 8-31-20 at 7:35AM a tail gate was stolen from a 

pickup truck parked in the 700 block of W. Sierra Madre Blvd. by unknown 

person(s). 

Case to Detectives 

Mail Package Theft 

A resident in the 300 block of E. Laurel Ave. reported that the online purchase she 

made and was scheduled for delivery on 8-26-20 was not made. The resident 

contacted USPS for delivery varication and was told that the package was delivered 

as scheduled on 8-26-20 per their tracking process   

Case to Detectives 

 

 


